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YES, the HSQ/PQ software must be macro enabled, the file extension is XLSM. 

One small downside of using Excel, lies in its reliance on macro-enabled
spreadsheets. Some companies impose stringent restrictions on the use of such
macros.

If your laboratory SOP requires the ability to run a spreadsheet, you may need to
consult with your IT department to enable this functionality.


